
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  

 

 

 

A public hearing will be held by the Fresno County Board of Education to receive public 

testimony and input from the community on the proposed County School Service Fund 

budget for 2017-18.   

 

The public hearing shall be held as follows:  

  

  DATE:  May 18, 2017   

  

  TIME:   No earlier than 2:00 p.m.  and as close to that time  

as the business of the Fresno County Board of 

Education permits  

  

                     LOCATION:  Board Room 301  

Fresno County Office of Education                             

1111 Van Ness Avenue  

Fresno, CA 93721  

  

Public hearing materials are available at the Fresno County Office of Education, 1111 Van 
Ness Avenue, Fresno, California 93721, during regular business hours and will be 
available at the public hearing.  
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